
Join us for K-Lo Market!!  

 

It’s almost time for our monthly food market. The 
Activity Room will be packed with fresh, healthy 
foods for you and your family AT NO COST!!  All 

you have to do is bring 
grocery bags and SHOP FOR 

FREE! 
 

This month we will have a 
representative from 

Comcast Internet 
Essentials  

joining us. He will provide 
information about low-cost 

internet for free lunch families. 
 

The K-Lo Market is open to ALL 
KENNEDY-LONGFELLOW, KENNEDY COMMUNITY 

SCHOOL AND CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL 
FAMILIES. The K-Lo Market is a collaboration 

between Kennedy-Longfellow School and Food 
For Free. 

March 30th  
3-5pm in the Activity Room 



 


